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Thank you for reading our newsletter.                                          

Your prayers and support mean the world to us! 

   Asante Sana Yesu!                                                      Fall 2017                                             

EMPOWER!  (Equipping,        

Mentoring, and Providing         

Opportunities for Women            

in EntrepreneuRship!): 

The women who join our   

program have many stories to 

tell. Some have experienced 

many years of abuse or other 

atrocities. Yet, here they find 

hope and healing and gain 

self confidence as they 

learn new skills and meet 

new friends.  We are ever 

humbled by their grace        

and perseverance.    

Such beautiful souls! 

Some of our graduates 

saw a need, and started 

making uniforms for local 

schools.  One entrepreneur has done so well she hired an     

employee to help her in her business!  Others who have taken 

our course in Kampala have gotten jobs in the city.  

Many have either     

been gifted or  have           

purchased their own 

sewing machines   

which gives them     

flexibility in their       

businesses.                 

A $100 sewing machine  

=  a changed life! 



Recently, the chairman of the LC3 (local council government), 

(in a district in which we operate in Uganda), came to us    

urgently seeking help for a family in need.  It was truly a    

miracle that we were able to provide this family secure    

housing (one of the children is pictured here).  It was only a 

matter of a few days that we were able to move them out of 

the mud and stick home they were previously staying in. One 

of the kids asked 5 times if the brand new bed that we were 

giving her to sleep on was actually HERS! They were praising 

God that they could now sleep in comfort and peace.          

We are so thankful that we had just recently purchased a plot 

of land with a small house on it and were able to help. No 

sooner than we were discussing what to do with the structure, 

than this family came to us. It is just another reminder that 

God has his plans and His timing is always perfect! 

Homes for the Homeless Program 
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PHOTOS OF SOME OF OUR  OTHER ‘HOMES FOR THE HOMELESS’ HOMES! 



Summer 2018, Uganda Adventure Mission!  Interested in 

traveling along with our Harmony Life Family? Just let us 

know and we will get you more info!  Space is limited!  

Stay tuned for more information on our next BIG project 

that is currently in the works! It is something that we have 

been talking about for many years. Please join us in    

praying for God’s guidance and provision as we move    

forward!.... Watch this space for more to come! 

 

Pr. Ron Smith 

 Up and Coming... 



Harmony Life is growing by two feet!  

Harmony Life Uganda’s founders Ken and Sue Bagonza are 

expecting their third child in November!  Please join us in  

praying for a safe and smooth delivery. We are excited for this 

new addition to their beautiful family and can’t wait to welcome 

this precious new life into all of our hearts!   

 

Do you shop Amazon? For no cost to 

you, did you know that you can support 

Harmony Life every time you shop?  

When you shop at smile.amazon.com, you’ll find the exact 

same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping    

experience as Amazon.com, and use your same account, but 

with the added bonus that Amazon will donate a portion of the   

purchase price (.05% and higher amounts during promotions). 

On your first visit to AmazonSmile smile.amazon.com, you 

need to select ‘Harmony Life International’ to receive           

donations from eligible purchases before you begin shopping.    

Amazon will remember your selection, and then every eligible 

purchase you make at smile.amazon.com will automatically 

result in a donation. Simple, pain free & supports our ministry! 



  Harmony Life Kids! 

One thing we do as part of our sponsorship program is to  

assess a family’s needs and to be there to support them 

emotionally, spiritually and sometimes financially as well.  

One day, while visiting one of our children who was fairly new 

to the program, we found all of this laying out to dry in the 

sun. These were their bedsheets, a ‘mattress’ and a blanket.  

This truly is the extent of what poverty can do.   

Because of sponsorship, these items are now replaced with 

real bedding as well as a mosquito net to help prevent      

Malaria. Sometimes the small things are actually quite big. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harmony Life Kids Spotlight! 

Meet Barbara.  She was born in 2003. 

She lives with her grandmother. She 

wants to become an English teacher 

and she loves to dance!  

We thank God every time a child gets    

a sponsor. Brightness is put back into 

their smile!  Sponsorship is only $35 per month and gives a 

new start to a child in need. Interested in sponsoring Barbara 

or another child?  Go to our website and sign up today!    

         www.harmonylifeinternational.org 

BLANKET MATTRESS SHEET 



 Child sponsors are always needed - if you would like to 

sponsor a child see our ‘’Harmony Life Kids Spotlight!’ on 

the previous page. 

 Regular monthly donors! We are in need of monthly      

donors to stand alongside of us and help us meet our 

monthly obligations—teachers salaries, emergency aid, 

and the like. 

If you are able to help, please stop by our website, click any 

'donate' button, and make a one-time or recurring 'General 

Donation' @ www.harmonylifeinternational.org. 

Checks can also be mailed to: 
 

Harmony Life International 

P.O.Box 453 

Hygiene, CO 80533  

 

We continue to pray for a ministry vehicle!     

A van like the one pictured below is what would 

meet our needs best in Uganda.  We have been renting      

vehicles when we need them, but it is expensive and it would 

be a huge blessing to have our own. This type of vehicle 

would cost approximately $15,000 and would be used for 

many things including:  

 Transportation for staff, volunteers and mission teams. 

 Transporting sponsor children to and from school during 

holidays or for ministry events 

 Transportation for those who are sick to get medical   

treatment. 

 Hauling materials for 

projects. 

 

 

 

 

  

 Current Ministry Needs                                       

 Donate online @ www.harmonylifeinternational.org 

Thank you 

for your 

support! 


